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March 21, 2018 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Basin Disposal, Inc. for an Accounting Order 

Authorizing a Return on a Deferred Asset, 

Docket TG-170977 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 26, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered its final order, Order 01 Granting Accounting Petition Authorizing 

Return on a Deferred Asset at the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission Rate (Order 01) in 

docket TG-170977. Order 01, among other things, required Basin Disposal, Inc. (Basin 

Disposal or Company) to file new tariff pages reflecting the approved rate impact by April 1, 

2018. 

On February 27, 2018, Basin Disposal filed new tariff pages, one of which requested an 

effective date of April 13, 2018, and on March 12, 2018, the Company filed a replacement 

page requesting an effective date of April 1, 2018, consistent with Order 01. 

On March 16, 2018, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter informing the Commission that 

Staff had reviewed the new tariff pages and found that they comply with the terms of Order 

01. 

The Commission accepts the new tariff filing as in compliance with the terms of Order 01. 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


